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Donna Guirate

From: Mark Shelton
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 9:58 AM
To: Cheryl Ellis
Cc: Donna Guirate
Subject: FW: 3M 1860 mask availability-alternative- replacement Quote Needed - ACFR 

10-26-2020

Cheryl, 
 
Good Morning, 
 
I spoke with our Fisher rep and Fisher customer service multiple times inquiring about the availability of the 3M 1860 
N95 mask. 
They do not have the product in stock and are unable to acquire any. 
Alternative mask are available but are of lower grade, have longer lead times and are more expensive. 
 

From: Mark Shelton  
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 9:46 AM 
To: Donna Guirate <dguirate@alachuacounty.us> 
Subject: FW: 3M 1860 mask availability-alternative- replacement Quote Needed - ACFR 10-26-2020 
 
Donna, 
 
Good Morning, 
 
I have this email below form our Fisher Scientific rep. 
They do not have access to the 3M 1860 model that the Health Department is requesting. 
Fisher does have a lower grade mask available with a long lead time and higher price. 
 

From: Mills, Buddy <buddy.mills@thermofisher.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 9:04 AM 
To: Mark Shelton <mshelton@alachuacounty.us> 
Cc: Joey Malphurs <jmalphurs@AlachuaCounty.US> 
Subject: RE: 3M 1860 mask availability-alternative- replacement Quote Needed - ACFR 10-26-2020 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

https://www.fishersci.com/shop/products/3m-comfort-disposable-filtering-facepiece-unvalved-respirator-n95-
2/19168175#?keyword=3M+model+8200 
 
Will this work?  It is what they are suggesting to replace the 1860. 
 
Buddy Mills 
ThermoFisher Scientific 
(407)952-1077 
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From: Mark Shelton <mshelton@alachuacounty.us>  
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 11:55 AM 
To: Mills, Buddy <buddy.mills@thermofisher.com> 
Cc: Joey Malphurs <jmalphurs@AlachuaCounty.US> 
Subject: 3M 1860 mask availability-alternative- replacement Quote Needed - ACFR 10-26-2020 
Importance: High 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Thermo Fisher Scientific. If you believe it to be suspicious, report using the Report 
Phish button in Outlook or send to SOC@thermofisher.com. 

 
Buddy, 
 
Good Morning, 
 
Account #811175-02 
 
 
Can I get a quote for 141,600 of the 3M 1860 N-95 mask please. 
Fisher Part Number -19-992 
 
The Fisher website shows the item discontinued or is no longer available (PDF attached). 
If this is the case do you have an alternative mask available? 

 

Mark Shelton  
Program Manager 
Fire Rescue 
5900 NW 13th Street • Gainesville • FL • 32653 
352-334-0403 (office) • 352-334-0140(fax) 

           

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law (F.S.119). 
All e-mails to and from County Officials and County Staff are kept as public records. Your e-mail  
communications, including your e-mail address, may be disclosed to the public and media at any time. 

 


